March 10, 1978

David Koch 200 Central Park S. #25C New York, NY 10019

Dear David:

In my first letter to you last month, I indicated that I would be supplying details about LP activities which look particularly encouraging. Therefore, I am particularly encouraging. Therefore, I am particularly encouraging.

As you probably know, Dick Randolph of Fairbanks became a member of our National Committee after successfully heading up the MacBride effort in Alakka (MacBride received six percent of the vote). Dick was also a State legislator from 1970 to 1974.

He has decided to run for the legislature again, with a full slate of Libertarian Party candidates from the Fairbanks area; another slate is running in Anchorage. Dick is a well-known figure, as are many of his running mates; he flatly predicts that several of the LP candidates will be elected in November, alllin partisan races.

Needless to say, this will be a tremendous boost to us in terms of media exposure as well as internal morale, giving us mementum for the 1980 Presidential race. Many of the other LP campaigns shaping up in the "lower 48" will be extremely beneficial for us in this regard as well.

Please let me know if I can ever be of any service to you.

Sincerely,

Chris Hocker National Disector